



Bringing you a Better Online Banking Experience

A better online banking experience is coming soon! We are keeping this process easy, with minimal impact to you. There will be no change to your User ID and Password, no impact to ATMs, branch hours, and the customer service center. For more information about what to expect from our online banking upgrade please click the link below.

Learn more about our online banking upgrade



Newtown Labor Day Parade

FOOD D

Donate to our Food Drive

The 2018 Newtown Labor Day

Please help us help our neighbors by

Parade will kick off on Monday, September 3rd at 10 a.m. The parade, which is the only Labor Day parade in the State of CT, has been a Newtown tradition for the last 57 years, and we are proud to be a part of it. Save the date and join us for this fun, family-friendly event, and keep an eye out for our new minivan in the parade lineup – bringing the Power of Local to you! stocking the food pantry shelves this fall! In honor of Hunger Action Month, we will collect food for local food pantries in all of our branches, and the New Haven Regional Lending Center from September 1st through September 22nd. For more information, including a list of items needed please click the link below.

Read More

Parade Information

Why every community needs a community bank

Our very own Anthony F. Giobbi, Executive Vice President/Chief Banking Officer, wrote an article recently published by the Fairfield County Business Journal that highlights the value of community banks. All of us at Newtown Savings Bank believe in the Power of Local – we pride ourselves on the close relationships we build and our deep ties within the community. Here is a brief excerpt from the article: "Precisely because community bankers are among your neighbors and friends, they have a special affinity for providing a superior customer experience to those who walk into their branches or call their customer service centers." Click below to read the full article.

Read Full Article

Employee Business News

- **Matt Mihalcik**, AVP/Southbury Branch Manager, was recently elected to serve as President of the Southbury Business Association.
- **Katie Smith**, AVP/Branch Manager of both Bethel Branches, is serving her second year as President of the Bethel Chamber of Commerce.
- Jan Snyder, AVP/Monroe Branch Manager, was elected to Vice President of the Monroe Chamber Commerce in June.
- Ken Weinstein, President & CEO, has joined the Greater Valley Chamber of Commerce board.

Newtown Savings Bank NSBonline.com Member FDIC



Equal Housing Lender This is an advertisement

Manage Subscriptions/Unsubscribe

This email was sent by: **Newtown Savings Bank** 39 Main St Newtown, CT, 06470-2134, US

203.426.2563 NMLS: 411347 Copyright 2018 Newtown Savings Bank All Rights Reserved

Main Office: 39 Main Street Newtown, CT 06470